
From: UrbanGrowth <UrbanGrowth@sydneywater.com.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 15 January 2019 2:10 PM
To: Scott Hay
Subject: RTS - Stevenson Library, Scots College - SSD 8922

Dear Mr Hay, 

Thank you for referring the Response to Submissions listed above to Sydney Water. 

We have reviewed the documents and have no further comments to make.  

Please let me know if you have further questions.  

Kind regards, 


